
  Welcome 
If you are a guest in our services 
today or this is your first time to 
worship with us, please take a 
moment to tell us a little about 

yourself. 

 

Name______________________ 

o Male 

o Female 

Address:____________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

Email:______________________

___________________________  

Phone (home) _______________ 

Phone (cell) _________________ 

 

Age Group: 

o Elementary 
o Teen 
o College 
o Single Adult 
o Married 
o Senior Adult 

 

Student at___________________ 

Prayer Request: 

___________________________

___________________________ 

o Post to Prayer Chain 

 

104 Shelly Drive Reedsville, PA 17084 
office@mountainviewchapel.org  717-667-3312 

www.mountainviewchapel.org 
 
Pastor  
David Aungst – Senior Pastor 
aungsts@hotmail.com  
 
 
Elders   
Jon Miller – Chair 
jon.miller@frontiernr.com 
Christian Knouse – Secretary 
mrcknouse@gmail.com 
Robert Kauffman 
Rdkauffman26@gmail.com 
 
Coordinators  
Pastor David Aungst - Congregational Nurture  
Micah Anderson - Nurture & Outreach  
Ken Glick - Stewardship  
Jayne Kanagy – Education  
Esther Peachey - Hospitality & Encouragement 
 
Church Secretary/Treasurer
Leah Couch 
office@mountainviewchapel.org 
717-667-3312 
 
Prayer Chain 
Pastor David Aungst 
 
 

A member of Rosedale Network 
 

Mountain View Mennonite Chapel exists to honor God by: leading the lost to 
salvation in Jesus Christ, promoting Christian growth in individuals and families, 

meeting the spiritual, physical and social needs of those who God places in our lives.  

 

                                                                          ISAIAH 1:18b 

mailto:office@mountainviewchapel.org
mailto:office@mountainviewchapel.org


Mountain View Chapel 
Inviting People to Experience Christ 

 
Welcome!  We’re honored to have you with us as we worship Christ and 

connect with each other.  We pray that God will speak to your heart through 
the music and the message.  If you are visiting with us and have children, 

please know that we have a nursery available for infants through age 3. If you 
would like to obtain additional information about our ministry, please contact 

the pastor or an usher. 

 

January 5, 2025 
 

9:15am  Sunday School 
10:30am Video 

Welcome 
Worship  
Great one another 

  Announcements 
  Offering    
  Worship 

Sermon  Pastor Dave Aungst 
  “New Beginnings”    Acts 1:1-5 
Communion 
 
 

 
 

Ushers:  Kip McElwain and Dick Hoy 
Greeters: Janice Glick 
Worship: Deb Hostetler, April Rhodes, Marv Kanagy, Rachel Grose 
Nursery:  SS: Leah Couch  CH : Leah Couch 
Jr. Church: No Jr. Church 
 

 
 
 

Offering:    $2,016.00 
Received YTD:   $140,565.09 
Budgeted YTD:   $162,246.33 
Dec. Avg. Giving:  $2,808.23 
Dec. Avg. Attendance:  85 
 
 

 

 
 

“ A heartfelt thank you to each of you for the flowers, cards, meals, service, 
and all the prayers! Tom would have been so blessed as we have been 
blessed. Tom always said Mountain View was a prayer warrior church, and 
we could feel your prayers. Thank you so much!” – The Mathew’s family 
 

Following today’s service there will be a fellowship meal. Please join us in 
the social hall. 
 

Please check your mailboxes for 2025 schedules and clearance update 
letters.  
 

The elder installation service for Christian Knouse will take place on Sun., 
January 12 during our morning worship service 
 

Next Sunday, January 12th, will be the last day to turn in your Shelter Service 
banks. Please place them in the boxes located in the foyer.  
 

After our morning worship service on January 19, we will have a Church 
Business Meeting to vote on installing the bathroom downstairs 
 

The following ministry positions are available for our church family to serve 
in: 

• Thrift Shop (If interested, please contact Micah Anderson) 
• Historian (If interested, please contact Esther Peachey) 
• Transportation (If interested please contact Elise Aungst) 
• Lawn Maintenance (If interested please see Kip McElwain) 

In advance, thank you for your interest in serving the Lord in these 
capacities. 
 
 
 
Our Annual Chili Cook-off will take place March 16th. 
 

Our 2025 Refreshment Conference will take place March 16-19, 2025, 
beginning at 6:30pm. This year’s guest speaker is Tom Palmer. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
I’m interested in: 
 
 

o Talking with someone about 

what it means to trust Jesus 

for my eternal life. 

o Baptism 

o Church membership 

o Setting up a counseling 

appointment 

o Receiving a box of offering 

envelopes 

o Subscribing to the Prayer 

Chain 

o Updating my contact 

information in the Church 

Directory - Use back of panel 

for contact information. 

o Other: 

 

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________

_______________________________ 

Please tear off this panel and drop it in 

the offering plate or you may give it to 

the pastor after the service. 

Last Week’s Report 

Serving Today 

Announcements 

To give online, scan me! 

Looking Ahead 

 
 

January 12th – Help during Church Service 
January 12th – Bible Study at the church from 6-7:30pm 

 

MVC YOUTH 


